
SW-11 Clinton River / Yates Park:  Riverbank Stabilization 

Estimated Total Project: $400,000  2022-2024  

Estimated City Cost: $230,000  Estimated City Share: 50% / 100% 

Angler traffic at Yates Park, the adjacent dam, and the Cider Mill area has caused bank erosion resulting in 
pool filling, over-widening, and lack of holding water for steelhead trout.  This project seeks to utilize the 
latest science to design and then restore habitat and provide suitable access along the river at this trout 
fishery.  Partnership with Clinton River Watershed Council for monitoring and public involvement will 
convey results. The design phase will create a master plan for future construction phases. The construction 
phases will be broken into smaller projects as those that can be performed with volunteers and those that 
would require heavy equipment/contractors.  Once the planning phase is completed, construction projects 
will be more attractive for receiving grant support. The Great Lakes Restoration Initiative (GLRI) has been a 
source of grants for similar projects.  Now that the City has a Natural Resources Division, some of these 
efforts may be shared.  Construction is planned to begin in 2022. 

 


